
Up and coming events 
Feline Visit – 2nd February 2024 
Jempsons – 9th February 2024  
Cold meat, soap suds and croquet (Revisiting past residents) – 5th February 2024 
Coffee morning – 22nd February 2024 – All welcome 

!Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  January 2024
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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter
Wishing you all a very Happy New Year from all at Peasmarsh Place 

OT Students 

Following the success 
of our recent OT 
student residency, we 
are delighted that 
Mashud and Sarah
have joined us this
month and have 
already made a 
positive impact 
among our residents. 
They have been 
working alongside 
Sue, our activities
coordinator, to
provide a variety of 
fun and interesting 
activities and 
interventions. 

Activities 

This month the residents had a variety of activities. 

Residents joined together to 
bake. 

Residents 
competed to get the highest score in 
the cup stacking 
game! 

We celebrated burns night with some 
Haggis throwing! 

There has been an 
opportunity to be 
creative in arts and craft sessions. 

An intervention 
by our OT’s 

involved some 
additional contributions 

to our  in memory boxes.

Meet the team! 

This month we 
welcomed Megan 

back from maternity 

leave during which 
Megan has been 

enjoying time with 
the new addition to 

the family. 
Megan returns to her 

post of Deputy
Manager for 
Peasmarsh.

Emma returns to her 
role of Administration 
and Training Manager 

and continues to 
provide additional 

management support, 
having successfully 

completed the Deputy 
interim cover. 

Ann and Violet both celebrated their 
birthday’s with us this month and 
celebrated with home made cakes and a 
song from the staff! We wish them many
happy returns 




